# THE DULCIANA OF ORGANISTS

# Newsletter of the Chemung Valley Chapter of the American Guild of Organists Summer 2024

#### **Newsletter Editor's Message:**

Hello Everyone,

It's hard to believe that the first day of Summer and the 4th of July are just around the corner. I'm looking forward to visiting my Sister's New Cottage on Lake Ontario in the 1000 Islands at the end of the month. Our year came to a close with an End of Year Dinner @ The Hilltop Inn in Elmira. The food was very good and we had a nice time.

Our Annual Chemung Valley Chapter Picnic will be held Saturday August 17, 2024 @12 Noon at Dan's 353 Lovell Avenue in Elmira. Entree and Drinks to be provided. Please bring a Dish-to-Pass.

Looking ahead to Fall Our Chemung Valley AGO Annual Organ Crawl will be held in October. We will be going to Cortland, NY. Please watch for further details.

I hope all of you have a safe and happy Summer,

**Beth Briggs** 

#### **Music Lessons**

Piano lessons-In person only at Park Church in Elmira Voice lessons ""

Learn a Foreign Language.

Private language lessons-Remote or in person at Park Church in Elmira

German Swedish Italian Albanian Spanish Romanian

Interpretation Services Available for above languages.

Please contact Carrie Hooper, Instructor

PH: 607-732-6788, E-mail: hoot751@stny.rr.com

\_\_\_\_\_

## **Chapter Events:**

8/17/24: Annual Chemung Valley AGO Chapter Picnic.

At the Home of Dan LaBar, 353 Lovell Avenue in Elmira. Entrée and drinks to be provided. Please bring a Dish-to Pass. **12:00 Noon** 

## **Community Events:**

#### **From Gerald Wolfe:**

On Sunday June 23, 2024 at 7:30 PM. Former Ithacan Jon Riss will be giving a Recital at The First Presbyterian Church 315 N. Cayuga Street Ithaca, NY, in memory of the Ithaca AGO Chapter's Founding Member Jean Radice.

6/26/24: The Baltimore Children's Choir

First Congregational United Church of Christ 171 W. Pulteney Street Corning, NY **7:00 pm** Admission is Free.



# Wednesday, June 26, 2024

7:00 PM

First Congregational United Church of Christ 171 W Pulteney St, Corning, NY 14830

#### Admission Free

The Baltimore Children's Choir is a non-profit arts organization that serves and empowers K-12th grade youth from Baltimore City and its surrounding counties. While on tour, our organization presents a varied repertoire ranging from classical choral literature to multicultural and contemporary works.

The Baltimore Children's Choir has opened a concert for the Baltimore Symphony Orchestra and performed at multiple prestigious venues including most recently, St. Patrick's Cathedral in NYC, and Strathmore Concert Hall.



